
ST COLUMBA’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    

Week Ending 15.09.17 

Above 97% 96% - 97% Under 96% 

Exceeding Target On Target Below  
Target 

Class Graded % 

Reception  95.8% 

Class 1  93.8% 

Class 2  97.1% 

Class 3  98.7% 

Class 4  97.5% 

Class 5  93.5% 

Class 6  100% 

WHOLE SCHOOL  96.6% 

WINNERS! 

The awards for 

the best class 

goes to  Year 6 

with 100%  

WELL DONE!!! 

Our first week passed by very quickly and the children have already settled extremely well 
into their new class surroundings. 
 
Over the Summer the school undertook some further redevelopment and refurbishment as 
we continue to improve our classroom and outdoor environment. We are hoping to continue 
the development of our outside areas and are embarking on a gardening project with 
Faith4Change, with our children planting various vegetables and fruit to harvest. This will also 
form part of our school enterprise project and Liverpool Counts Quality Mark.  We will send 
home further details nearer the time, we may be asking some of our wonderful parents/
carers/grandparents to help the children and staff with this project. 
 
Children and staff have been working hard on creating wonderful displays inside and outside 
the classrooms ,we hope that you will be impressed  when you come to visit school for  
Parents Evening week commencing 13th November. 

GOVERNORS 

Our governing body are due to have 

their first full governors meeting on 

18th October.  A reminder that dates 

of our governors committee meeting 

and full meetings are available on the 

website along with other governor  

information 

SUMMER ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Well done to our 100% attendance yearly award   
Winners for 2016-2017.  We hope that you enjoyed 
your prizes. 
 Congratulations also to our children and their 
families that received the 4 Week 100% attendance 
family prizes, we hope that you enjoyed your trip to 
Cineworld and Pizza Hut. 
 Thank you to all our children and their families  
working hard to achieve 100% attendance. Read on 
for this years attendance initiatives. 
 Attendance for the whole school last week was 
94%, however as you can see this week’s attendance 
stands at 96.5%- another half percent and we would 
have exceeded the national target!  It is great to see 
that in this second week of the new year we are on 
target. 

Check out this weeks attendance chart. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.thenaughtyseat.co.uk%2Fekmps%2Fshops%2Frescapeltd%2Fimages%2Fsuper-effort-well-done-stickers-220-p.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.thenaughtyseat.co.uk%2Fsuper-effort-well-done-stickers-220-p.asp&d


Thursday 5rd October 2017 Year 3 class assembly 

Friday 20th  October 2017 Break for half term 

Monday 30th October 2017 Children return to school 

Thursday 2nd November 2017 Year 4 class assembly 

W/B 13th November 2017 Parents Evening 

Thursday 14th December  2017 Infant Christmas Play 

Friday 15th December 2017 Christmas parties 

Thursday 21st December 2017 Break for Christmas 2pm 

Tuesday 9th January 2018 Children return 

Thursday 1st February 2018 Year 6 class assembly 

Friday 9th February 2018 Break for half term 

Monday 19th February 2018 Children return to school 

W/B 26th February 2018 Parents Evening 

Thursday 8th March 2018 Year 2 class assembly 

Wednesday 28th  March 2018 Year 5 Easter presentation 

Wednesday 28th  March 2018 Break for Easter 2pm 

Tuesday 17th April 2018 Children return to school 

W/B 14th May 2018 Year 6 SATs week 

Thursday 24th May 2018 Break for half term 

Monday 4th June 2018 Children return to school 

Thursday 7th June 2018 Year 1 class assembly 

Thursday 28th June 2018 Reception class assembly 

Monday 16th July 2018 Reports out to parents. 

Wednesday 18th July 2018 Year 6 End of Year 6  play. 

Friday 20th July 2018 Prize Giving 

Tuesday 24th July 2018 Year 6 Leaving assembly 

Wednesday 25th July 2018 Break for Summer 2pm 

TUESDAY GLEE CLUB  

MATHS & ENGLISH 

CLUB 

YEAR 3/4/5 & 6 

YEAR 4 

3.15—4.00 

3.30—4.30 


